

## **QUEENSWAY SCHOOL**

Brantwood Rise
Banbury
OXON
OX16 9NH

Tel: 01295 251631

Email: office.2057@queensway.oxon.sch.uk

Wednesday 1st October 2025

Head Teacher: Mrs Sarah Horbury-Jakeman BA Hons (QTS), NPQEL

## Dear Parents/carers

We are delighted to invite you to our Shared Lessons this term:

- Mrs. Robertson's class Wednesday 15<sup>th</sup> October 8.45am-9.45am
- Miss Hoffman's class Monday 13th October 8.45am-9.45am

We have spent the past few weeks exploring our topic, World War Two, and are excited to invite you to a shared lesson where the children will showcase their learning. The focus will be on the history of the London Blitz, with opportunities for children to demonstrate their reading and research skills from different sources of information. We look forward to welcoming you and celebrating the children's hard work together.

The shared lesson will take place in your child's classroom, please drop them off as normal for registration and we will then open the doors again at 8.45am. We regret that we cannot accommodate siblings. We will be taking photographs of the shared lesson and uploading them onto Google classroom, so you will all be able to see the exciting things we do, even if you are unable to attend.

If you require any further information or clarification, please do not hesitate to contact us. Thank you for your continued support and co-operation.

Kind regards

Mrs Robertson and Miss Hoffman Year 5 teachers.